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It’s time for universal healthcare to become a reality. It’s the only ethical choice in a 

progressive society and in a progressive state. We need to relieve the pressure on 

Oregonians wrought by the pandemic and its associated struggles due to the 

economic downturn. The impact is felt most acutely by those with little extra resource 

when a health crisis hits— the same group shown in studies over and over to suffer 

the worst health outcomes due to economic struggle. One way we can do that is by 

ensuring that we all have access to the healthcare we need and deserve as human 

beings. I fully support this plan. 


